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November 1, 1968 

Mrs. Sylvia Meagher 
302 West le Street 
New York, N. ¥. 10014 

Dear Mrs. Meagher: 

Thank you for your letter concerning the book: 
_DThere Was A President. Since you are certain that. 
you mailed the book to us, we have cleared the 
record for this book. 

Thank you for your cooperation and interest. 

Sincerely yours, 
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Faye Simkin 
Principal Librarian 
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